
TO:  Mayor Montgomery and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Chamber August 4th “Food Trucks On Mill” 

 

DATE:  July 24th 2023 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Chamber would like to modify their August 4th request. They no longer need to close 

Mill St. They would like to close the Lee Chevrolet parking lot for “Food Trucks on 

Mill” This will also help the flow of traffic for the Cannon Cruisers Country Cruise 

starting at 7pm from Artisan Plaza.  

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval of the temporary parking lot closures and/or parking restrictions as 

deemed appropriate for the event listed above. 

 


